Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: Sweigard, Kimberly A.

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2007 12:18 PM
To: Gomez, Jesus M.; Fiala, Eugenia J.
Subject: FW: For review

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Red

#070420
Please see below. 09/10/07

————— Original Message-----

From: Gail Sasnett [mailto:Sasnett@law.ufl.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2007 11:05 AM

To: Sweigard, Kimberly A.

Subject: Re: For review

Kimberly, will you please forward this to Jesus?
Dear Jesus,

Due to some new personal opportunities, I am unable to continue fulfilling my
obligations as a member of the RTS-CAB. I will be travelling with my husband and working
with his company beginning next week, so I will not be in town in the near future for
board meetings. Please accept this letter as my resignation from the board.

I've served on the board for many years and have learned so much in my membership. Most
of my service has been a pleasure. Best of luck in moving forward.

Sincerely,

Gail Sasnett-Stauffer

>>> "Sweigard, Kimberly A." <sweigardkalcityofgainesville.org> 07/26/07
>>> 10:11 AM >>>

As promised for review. We will have quite a bit to cover in the next meeting which is
scheduled for September 26th at 5:00 pm in the City Hall Auditorium. Thanks!

Kimberly A. Sweigard
Executive Assistant
Regional Transit System
P.0O. Box 490 Station 5
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

(352) 334-2609



